
TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  

RPGL-2022-24 
Solid Waste and Recycling Services 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
FEBRUARY 8, 2022 

 
The attention of respondents submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called to 
the following Addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, 
addition, substitution or other change, are all to be included in and form a part of the proposed 
Contract Documents for the work. Respondents shall acknowledge this Addendum on the 
Proposal Response Page (Attachment A). 

 
 

Clarification of Scope of Services for Respondents: 
 
Section II - Scope of Services item g. 
It is the intent of the Town to deliver wastes and recyclables or have hauled by the Company. Minimally, 
acceptance facilities for waste shall be available to receive materials Monday through Saturday from 7:00 
a.m. until 4:00 p.m. with holiday observances for New Year’s Day, Memorial Day, Independence Day, Labor 
Day, Columbus Day, Veterans’ Day, Thanksgiving Day and Christmas Day. 

 
 

Clarification Response:  
 

As outlined in Attachment A - Proposal Response Page Respondent shall provide the Town with the 
following options: 

 
• Respondent to provide facilities for disposal of material transported by the Town to the 

Respondent’s disposal facility. 
 

• Respondent to provide transportation on behalf of the Town to the Respondent’s disposal facility 
to include transportation and disposal fees. 

 
 

 
Question 1: a) Does the Town of Glastonbury currently own all of the containers required? 
 b) Is the Town currently hauling them or is it contracted out? 
Answer:  a) Yes, the Town currently owns the containers as referenced in DESCRIPTION OF 

OPERATIONS SECTION with the exception of the food waste container. 
 b) All containers are presently hauled by the Town. 

 
 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 TEXT 
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